YBarkaemblt KANEHT!

Mpeaynpexxaaem Bac o BbICOKOM 0ONacHOCTU Npu nNepeaayve JaHHbIX CBOEro 3/1EKTPOHHOTO
KOLLEe/IbKa UIN CpeacTBa 3NeKTPOHHOTO naatexa (CIM) TpeTbum nnuam.

Mepeaayva AaHHbLIX CBOETO 31EKTPOHHOTO KOLWe/bKa TPETbeMY INLY HECET PUCK BOBNEYEHMA
Bac B npecTynneHus, cBA3aHHbIe C OTMbIBaHMEM [,0X040B, NOMYYEHHbIX NPECTYMHbIM MNYTEM,
B TOM YMC/le B pe3ynbTaTe HE3aKOHHOro 060poTa HAPKOTUKOB, OPYKMUA U T.4.

Mpocum Bac 6bITb o4eHb 6aNTENbHBIMUM U HE NepesaBaTbh AaHHblE CBOETO 3/1EKTPOHHOTO
Kowenbka naum CIM TpeTbmm Anuam.

S1LK Pay

Dear Customer,

We would like to inform you of the high risk associated with sharing the details of your
prepaid card with third parties.

Sharing prepaid card information with third parties exposes you to the risk of becoming
involved in criminal activities, such as money laundering of proceeds obtained through
criminal means, including illegal drug and weapon trafficking, among others.

We urge you to remain vigilant and to avoid sharing your prepaid card details with any third

party.

S1LK Pay



